From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 10:59 AM

To: ‘craig.primis@kirkland.com’; 'allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com’; 'floridawaterteam@foley.com’;
'georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com'; 'supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov'; 'michael.gray2@usdoj.gov';
'fames.dubois@usdoj.gov'

Cc: Mary Clifford; Joshua D. Dunlap; Ralph Lancaster
Subject: Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig.
Counsel:

In addition to the previously-scheduled status conference set for tomorrow, the Special Master
hereby gives notice of three status conferences scheduled as follows: Tuesday, November 10;
Tuesday, December 8; and Tuesday, January 12. Each status conference will be held at 10:00
a.m. EST. The Special Master has also changed the status report deadline currently set for
January 1, 2016, to Friday, January 8, 2016, because of the holiday.

Thank you.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master

Florida v. Georgia

Supreme Court of the United States
No. 142, Original
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